
Section for Human Resources Management visited Iskra PIO 
 
Section for Human Resource Management (SRČV), one of the six professional sections of the Chamber 
of Commerce of Dolenjska and Bela Krajina (GZDBK), is responsible, among other things, for the 
exchange of business practices of companies. This time, the visit took place in the company, the 
recipient of the award for an exemplary case of human resource management of GZDBK for 2022, Iskra 
PIO from Šentjernej. 
 
The meeting covered several sessions. Firstly, the Section Assembly was held, where the president 
Nina Nikić from ADRIA DOM, d.o.o. informed the attendees about the Section's work in the past period 
and presented the work programme for the future period. Afterwards, the attendees heard about the 
activities of Iskra PIO and learned more about their HR practice. During a guided tour of the production, 
the attendees were able to see how the business processes are implemented in practice. 
 
The meeting ended with a social gathering and an exchange of views over a banquet. 
 

The event takes place as part of the SRC-EDIH project. 

 

 
 

https://www.gzdbk.si/si/projekti/src-edih/
https://src-edih.rc-nm.si/

